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September 10, 1982

.

James G. Ledbetter, Ph.D.
Commissioner
Department of Human Resources
State Office Building 47 Trinity Avenue
Atlanta, Georgia 30334

Dear Commissioner Ledbetter:

In accordance with the policy of the U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC), I
have enclosed a copy of our report of the NRC's 1981 review of the Georgia
radiation control program for agreement materials. The report contains the
findings of the NRC staff and your comments on these findings.

For your information, the criteria used by the NRC staff as the basis for our
review is contained in the " Guide for Evaluation of State Radiation Control
Programs", February 1,1980, Revision 3.

.

If you have any questions concering the report, please do not hesitate to contact
me.

Sincerely,

(Orginal signed by RL Woodruff)
Richard L. Woodruff
State Agreements Representative

.

Enclosures:
As Stated

cc w/ encl:
Mr. D. A. Nussbaumer
Mr. Bobby G. Rutledge

bec: State of Georgia
Document Management Branch

R. L. Woodruff, ETP
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